
 
 
 
 
 
 

Registration for this year's 3v3 Basketball Tournament continues through next Saturday, May 
1st.  The tournament will be hosted on the outside courts at Powell Middle School and will occur 
on Saturday, May 15th with the back-up date Saturday, May 22nd.   Students in grades 3 
through 8 are invited to participate.  This is a coed tournament although there is no requirement 
to have both genders represented on a team.  Teams can have no more than 5 players on it.  If 
a player is unable to form a complete team, we will place them on a team.   

COVID-19 protocols will be announced the week of the tournament.    

To register, go to www.csalden.org then select 3v3 Basketball Tournament.  Please contact 
Greg Johnson at gregj@stthomasmore.org.  
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